Hi I live at 14 King Henrys Road 2 doors from number 10. T am against any more development to this
property and my main reason is that since the new owners bought it the number of visitors to the property
has increased 100% they arrive in coach loads taking phots and making a noise. The blue plaque has been
there for sometime but we never had these amount of visitors and we are now disturbed by the noise day
and night seven days a week. I often have my grandchildren staying and they have been disturbed on
numerous occasions.

I have lived here for nearly 30 years and think I deserve to be able to leave in reasonable peace.

Sue Price



